Roberta DiMezza

From: Chris Morin <cmorin543@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 3, 2024 11:31 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee

Subject: House Bill No. 7752

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Completed

Dear Members of the House Committee on Judiciary,

I am writing in strong support of the proposed legislation H7752, particularly emphasizing its provision to ensure individuals eighteen (18) years of age and older, who are issued a license or permit, can carry a stun gun. This legislation presents a balanced approach to self-defense, enabling young adults to protect themselves while maintaining public safety. By explicitly allowing for the responsible carry of stun guns by licensed individuals, the bill recognizes the importance of self-defense tools that are non-lethal yet effective. It's a forward-thinking measure that acknowledges the right to personal safety for all citizens, particularly for younger members of our community who may be vulnerable. I urge the committee to recognize the significance of this provision and support the passage of H7752, as it represents a crucial step towards ensuring the safety and security of our residents.

Very Respectfully,

Christopher Morin Coventry, RI Firearms Policy Coalition Member